
  

 

  

The meeting will be at the  

Deerfield Clubhouse         

4549 Old Pond Drive              

Plano, Texas 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  Forest Creek Woman’s Club  

  

Invites all Forest Creek Estate neighbors to Fall Social 
 

When:  Saturday, September 28, 2013 @ 7:00pm 

 

Where:  3529 O’Malley Court 

 

Host:  Laura & Patrick Babka 

 

Cost:  $20.00 per person or $40.00 per couple 

 

RSVP with payment to FCWC by September 23rd 

 
Posted or hand delivered (basket on the front porch) to the home of Lisa Chill at 3504 Terry Drive 

 

BYOB 

Forest Creek Woman’s Club will kick off their 

membership year on September 10th at 

7:00pm with a fabulous Fall 2013 fashion 

trends program featuring Bethany Siggins, a 

certified image consultant based in Dallas, and 

jewelry from designer Ruth Yung.  Ruth Yung’s 

creations of jewelry are made of genuine stones 

and precious/semiprecious materials that will 

be available for purchase; so bring your check-

book.  All Forest Creek Estate neighbors are 

invited. 

 

A light salad dinner will be provided. 

You’re Invited 

FOREST CREEK WOMAN’S CLUB 

NEWSLETTER  
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Message from the President  
Judy Paulson — 972-618-3049 

judy.paulson@tx.rr.com 
 

Message from the President  

The summer flew by and now we are ready to start a wonderful year of 

friendship and activities through the Forest Creek Woman’s Club. 

We have several new people joining the FCWC board. Lisa Chill will be welcoming 

new people to the neighborhood and will be encouraging everyone to join our organiza-

tion.  Terry Brown will be keeping all of the activities up to date.  Barbara Desco will 

be providing lovely treats for the general meetings. Keeping everyone on task, will be 

Marsha Schwartz as she records the minutes.  The newsletter will be perfect as we have 

Pat Parker proofreading each month.  Lynn Brule will keep us informed on all HOA 

news and Ellen Brigham will chair a special couples event in February.  Taking over as 

Webmaster is Denise Provencher.  Kristie Towers is already working on securing paid 

advertising for our directory and newsletters.  Joyce Milarski will be coordinating the 

block captains to make sure all written communication is delivered promptly. 

The board would not be complete without the women who have consented to serve an-

other year either in the same position or chairing a different position.  With these sea-

soned veterans and with our new board members this board promises to be a great one!  

I know I will enjoy working with each and everyone. 

Diana Hueter has planned an exciting FIRST general meeting.  It will be held at the 

Deerfield Club House.  Please plan on attending.  I encourage everyone to ask their 

neighbors and friends and think about carpooling.  I look forward to seeing you at our 

first general meeting! 

Thank you! 

Judy 

 

FOREST CREEK WOMAN’S CLUB 

NEWSLETTER  

September 2013 
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1st Vice President – Membership 

Lisa Chill 972-208-8602  

lchill864@gmail.com 

 

 

     Welcome back to another exciting year. 

Diana has planned many fun events for this year. The Forest Creek 

Women’s Club is one of the reasons we chose Forest Creek as home 

after a yearlong search for a house in Plano.  The September meeting 

would be a great opportunity to invite our neighbors new and not so 

new to the meeting. I encourage each member to invite one or two 

neighbors. Our membership drive is underway and we would love to 

have all of the women in the neighborhood join. Last year we had 117 

members let’s make 120 members our goal this year. 

 

  

    We are in the midst of planning our annual Fall Social for all Forest 

Creek Residents. Please see details below and be sure to RSVP with 

payment by the date noted, as we must give final numbers of attendees 

to the caterers. Mark your calendars for an evening of fall fun. 
 

FCWC Italian Night Fall Social 

 
A great way to introduce newcomers to FCWC!! 

All Forest Creek Residents 
Saturday, September 28 

3529 O’Malley Court 

The home of Laura and Patrick Babka 

RSVP by Wednesday Septemeber18 

Drop payment off at 3504 Terry Drive 

BYOB 

 

$20.00 per person 

$40.00 per couple  

www.fcwc.net 
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3rd Vice President—Communications  
Sherry Craig— 214-929-9914 

sherrycraigfcwc@hotmail.com 
 

 Well, the summer just flew by and here we go with another exciting year of fun and friends!   

 

I have to say a huge thank you to Denise Provencher for all the help she gave me on the 

Newsletters last year, she was very patient and a wonderful proof reader!  Now she takes on 

an even bigger challenge—I wish her the very best! 

 

I also want to thank Pat Parker for volunteering to be my new assistant and proof reader, I’m 

sure I’ll learn a lot from her also. Welcome aboard Pat!  

 

Last but certainly not least, I would like to thank all the Board members and Chairpersons for 

getting me their articles on time.  Each month is an entirely different challenge with the news-

letter, so I appreciate the time to try to get the newsletter right and out on time!   

 

Thank you, 

Sherry 
 

4th Vice President – Technology  
Denise Provencher   —  214-679-3347 

denise.provencher@verizon.net 
 

A big thank to Sherry Coleman for maintaining the website for the last three years. She has 

done a stellar job and will be a hard act to follow. Please be patient while I get up to speed! 

 Registration for this club year has begun! If you haven’t done so already, please go to the 

website (www.fcwc.net) and register using the online form. If you have any problems with 

registration or the web site, please let me know. In order to be included in the 2013-2014 

directory, you must register by September 15th. If your photo is not on the website, please 

email a headshot to me. We’d like to get pictures of as many of the beautiful women of Forest 

Creek as possible! 

 This will be another great FCWC year, with a terrific September General Meeting to get us 

all back together. Don’t wait! Register now! 

www.fcwc.net 
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Treasurer’s Report 

Patty Boyer-Moore—972-208-0164 

patty.boyer.moore@hotmail.com 

 

Looking forward to another exciting year!   

 

May 31st balance was $3,874.35.   

www.fcwc.net 

Clarification of Policy on Membership: 
 

 

*All Residents of Forest Creek Estates are welcome to attend the first general woman’s club 

meeting. 

 

*The Fall Membership Social invites all residents of Forest Creek Estates to attend. 

 

*New Residents are invited to first visit a meeting and then join throughout the current year. 

 

*Our October through May general meetings are for Members Only.  Current residents  are 

encouraged to join before attending these meetings.  

FCWC Board Meeting August 20, 2013  
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2nd Vice President – Programs 
Diana Hueter  —-972-943-8172   

dthueter@aol.com 
 

     

 

     All Forest Creek Estates women are invited to attend the 

kickoff of the 2013 – 2014 Forest Creek Woman’s Club.  The meeting will be 

held on Tuesday, September 10th at 7:00pm at the Deerfield Clubhouse on 4549 

Old Pond Drive.  A light salad dinner will be provided.  The program will high-

light fabulous Fall 2013 fashion trends presented by Bethany Siggins, a certified 

image consultant based in Dallas, and jewelry from the collection of designer 

Ruth Yung. Ruth Yung’s creations of jewelry are made of genuine stones and pre-

cious/semiprecious materials that will be available for purchase.  So, bring your 

checkbooks!  Special thanks to Ann Gruebel for recommending our speaker! 

 

     If you have never been to the Deerfield Clubhouse, you are in for a treat.  It is 

stunning!  Thank you Jo-Ann Pliler, Suzanne Burns’ mother, for sponsoring our 

clubhouse rental!  As parking is limited we encourage carpooling.  The club-

house is a quick trip from our neighborhood; head west on Legacy to Archgate 

Drive (at a signal light) and turn right.  The street will dead end into Old Pond 

Drive and the Clubhouse.  

 

     We have a wonderful year planned for you. Whether you have been a member 

for years, just moved here or are now considering a first time membership, we 

encourage you to come.‖ We‘d love to have  you join us! See you on Tuesday, 

September 10th at 7:00 PM. Included in the newsletter is an overview of our 

scheduled programs for the upcoming year.  

www.fcwc.net 
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Moms and Tots 

 

Rebecca Sehnert—214-450-5969 

rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com 
 

Moms & Tots will be kicking off our new 2013 season on the first 

Monday after Labor Day, Sept 9th at 9:30 AM. If you have little 

ones, preschool age and would like to join us, please contact Rebecca Sehnert at  

214-450-5969.  Don’t miss the fun!!! 

Ya-Yas Book Club 
 

Joyce Pollacia  —-  972-618-2146 
joyce_pollacia@hotmail.com  

  

   The Book Club starts the year off with the exciting book by Chris Kyle, 

AMERICAN SNIPER a true story of a Navy Seal. Heavily decorated by the 

military, Chris comes home to his family and job. Only to be shot down in Dallas by another military 

friend that he was helping rehabilitate.   

  

   Written just prior to being murdered in Dallas, Chris Kyle takes us on a thrilling journey of U.S. 

Military history. 

  

   All members are invited to come to this discussion at Mona Notinger’s home at 3432 Terry Dr., 

7:00 pm. on Sept 5th. 

  

   Please call Mona at 214-517-2080 or email rnotinger@yahoo.com to confirm you will attend. 

  

For any questions you may contact Joyce Pollacia at 972-618-2146, this year’s chairperson. 

  

Date      Title / Author                                          Hostess 
Sep 5     American Sniper / Chris Kyle                              Mona Notinger 

Oct 3      The Forgotten / David Baldacci                          Denise Provencher 

Nov 7   The Good House / Ann Leary                              Lisa Chill 

Dec 12            The Dressmaker / Kate Alcott                             Pat Gray 

Jan 9    Killing Lincoln / Bill O’Reilly                             Diana Hueter 

Feb 6     The Shoemaker’s Wife / Adriana Trigiani           Judy Paulson 

Mar 6    Gone Girl / Gillian Flynn                                    Joyce Pollacia 

Apr 3     Mrs. Kennedy and Me / Clint Hill                       Carole Jernigan & Marilou Mills 

May 1    The Aviator’s Wife / Melanie Benjamin               Barbara Desco   

mailto:rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com
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Out to Lunch Bunch                

    

Patricia Kempf - 716-544-0698 

Psbrown78@aol.com 

 

     Ladies, to kick off the new year of FCWC let's 

share our summer tales and enjoy a taste of the Old 

Country at Romano's Macaroni Grill on Tuesday, 

September 10th at 11:30 a.m. 
 

     Macaroni Grill is located at 7205 N. Central Expressway at Legacy 

Drive, in front of the Cinemark Legacy theaters.  Easiest access is from Chase 

Oaks Blvd; parking lots connect between the theater and restaurant.  To preview 

the menu, go to www.macaronigrill.com and find the Lunch offerings. 

 

     Please call/ email Patricia with your reservation by Sun. Sept. 8th.  This 

activity is open to all members and we encourage you to come to share an in-

formal time of friendship. 

 

     Looking forward to seeing you! 

     Patricia 

 

 

 

 

I just want to provide a public THANK YOU to all of our home owners who 

graciously  allow the FCWC to place our monthly meeting signs in their yard. 

This provides such a wonderful service for the Women’s Club and it is greatly  

appreciated. 

 

Shannon Martin 

Publicity 
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Bunko I        
Linda Whelan—972-618-3731 

linda_whelan@verizon.net  

 

          We are excited about a new year of 

Bunko.  It will be great to see everyone. Our 

first Bunko  will be at Glenna Crawford's, 

Wednesday, September 11 at 7:30p.m. Glen-

na's address is 3308 Louis Dr. Please call 

Glenna  at 972-618-4832 if you will not be 

able to attend and let Glenna know who 

your sub will be. 

Bunko II   
Corinne Kowalski—972-491-1340   

cookie0242@verizon.net 

 

Hi Gal Pals, It's time to catch up on all our 

summer news at Randi Gerber-Katz's 

home.  The date is September 17th at 7 

pm.  The place is 3400 Louis Dr.It will be nice 

to see everyone again and I'm sure we have 

much to catch up on.  Maybe, just maybe, we 

may find time to play Bunko? If you can't 

make it, please call Randi with the name 

of your sub, (972) 618-2453. 

Bunko IV 
Diane Apprill—972-618-2412 

dapprill@aol.com 

 

   Bunko IV is excited to get back to Rolling 

the Dice!  We meet on the 4th Tuesday of the 

month at 7PM for dinner and drinks before 

playing.  We do have a full roster of Members, 

but are always looking for substitutes.  Please 

feel free to sign up to sub for our group - we'd 

love to have you join us!  Last year we imple-

mented a new approach to members bringing 

food and drink...we have alternating assign-

ments based on our last names. When A-L 

bring food, then M-Z brings drinks, and vice 

versa.  Works out great!  See you all on the 

24th of September!  Isn't FCWC just the 

best?  I have to say, moving here was one of 

the best things that ever happened to our fami-

ly.  Thanks, Ladies! 

Bunko III 

Laurie Thomas —-972-491-1295   

laurie_plano@hotmail.com 

 

   Are you ready for a new year?  The summer 

flew by fast!  We'll be meeting on Monday, 

September 9, at 7:30 p.m. at Jennie Little's 

home, 3405 Michael Drive.  Bring your calen-

dar so you can sign up for a month to host, 

bring the best stories (and pictures if you 

want) from your summer fun, and bring your 

$5 so we can play a little Bunko, too.  If you 

can't make it, please call Jennie at 972-208-

9338 with the name of your sub and the month 

you would like to host.   

 

Welcome back, Bunko Babes! 

www.fcwc.net 

Couple’s Bunko I 
Maria Giglio—972-618-1848  

agiglio@airmail.net 

 

Welcome back!  Our first Bunko will be at the 

home of Peter & Maria Giglio on Friday,  

September 27th at 7 PM. 

Couple’s Bunko II 

Judie Dellis—214-769-4000 

j.dellis@veizon.net  

 

I hope everyone had a great summer!  It sure 

did go by fast. 

Hope to see everyone at our first Bunko even-

ing- Sat. Set. 21.  The Coleman’s are going to 

host.  If you are not going to be able to join us

- please let me know . 

mailto:linda_whelan@verizon.net
mailto:j.dellis@verizon.net
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Round Robin Bridge  

Nancy Ganci—972-618-2964 

nganci@verizon.net 
 
 

 

Season 8 of Round Robin Bridge kicks off this 

month. Don't forget to schedule your September 

game and turn in your $20.00 cash to your  

hostess, for delivery to me. 
 

 

First Monday Bridge  
Sandy Tucker— 972-618-6594 

sandy_tucker@verizon.net 

 

Hope everyone had a great summer!!  Due to 

the Labor Day Holiday falling on the first 

Monday of the month, our first gathering of 

the year will be on Wednesday, September 

4th at 7:00 PM at Ronnie Vokolek's home, 

3517 Terry Drive.  If you are unable to at-

tend, please provide Ronnie with the name of 

your sub.   Thank you and see you then. 

Easygoing Bridge       
Kathy Troop  — 

kathy@planoapts.com 

 

     EASY GOING BRIDGE will meet on 

September9th at Nancy Ganci’s house.  Please 

let her know if you have a sub. 

www.fcwc.net 

Just for Fun Bridge Group I 

Sharon Russell  —   972-618-0178 

russellini2@gmail.com 

 

We will take the summer off and begin again 

on the 4th Tuesday in September. We will meet 

at Sharon Russell’s home on September 24th at 

7pm. 

 

 Have a wonderful summer! 

  

Mexican Train Dominoes 

Pat Gray—972-208-2211  

 

1st Tues. of the month. I will call members with the place and date 

for September’s meeting.  
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Showgirls 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

Let’s see what wonderful excursions we can come up with this season!  More 

news to come. 

www.fcwc.net 

Care and Share 
Corinne Kowalski—972-491-1340 

cookie0242@verizon.net  

 

We had a combination of happy and sad news this summer.  Thank you to 

those who kept me informed during our break. Prayers are needed for former member and 

long-time San Simeon resident, Mary Kelly, who is battling colon cancer. Former member 

and past president, Mary Toler Kearns who moved to Florida this year, lost her 42 year old 

daughter-in-law in California.  Cause of death unknown. The Lord gives and the Lord takes 

for Jennie Little's family this July.  Her mother passed away and her new grandson was born 

in the same month. Jennifer Cevallos, Terry Dr., gave birth to a baby girl July 17th.  Soledad 

Teresa weighed six pounds, 11 ounces.   If you know of any FCWC members who are in 

need of support, please call or email me.  Please keep our military and their families in your 

prayers 

Wine and Dine 2011 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

 

Another year! Another schedule of fun and feasts! Come join Wine and Dine for 

wonderful friends and fabulous food! Most recipes take less than an hour and a half to pre-

pare – and then you have the joy of sharing the meal with other foodies! 

The first of our four “Dinner Dates” will be towards the end of Oct. Here is the menu for our 

first meal! 

  

Argentina Empanada’s 

Mansion on Turtle Creek Tortilla Soup 

Lobster Taco’s w/ Jicama and Carrot Slaw 

Blue Cornmeal Butternut Biscuits (YUMMY!) 

And, the absolute topper, 

PECAN-RUM-RAISIN CAKE 

  

Sign up today! The friendship and the food (also the Wine) are fabulous! 

mailto:cookie0242@verizon.net
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Service Project for FCWC- Fall, 2013  
 

     Coats for Kids is going to be our focus once again this 

fall.  Bowman Middle School in East Plano will be the recipient 

of our service project.  Many of the families at Bowman have 

limited resources, and according to counselors, many of their stu-

dents go the entire winter without a coat.  Our club will be donating coats for 

these children and their families.  We will be collecting used coats, new coats 

and coats purchased at thrift stores or locally at double deep discounts.  You 

are encouraged to participate in any way you would like, whether it be by do-

nating used items, or perhaps giving a monetary donation. (Unfortunately we 

can't give you a tax receipt for your donation due to our club status, but 

we will tell you that these coats mean a child will not be cold!)  Last year we 

were able to donate just under 100 coats and to say the school was beyond 

Thrilled is an understatement!  Would love to break our record this year!   

 

     You can bring donations to meetings, or drop them off at my home (3436 

Terry Drive).  Ideally we are looking for coats that could be considered 

warm and waterproof, with hoods, in any size from Infant through 
XXL.  If your donation doesn't match that criteria, no worries.  The coat itself 

is the most important thing.  When I purchase a coat, that is what I am looking 

for, however. And, if you are considering purchasing coats, just to let you 

know, I spend at most $10 for a used garment, so your cash donation goes a 

very long way! 

     FCWC would like to make our donation early enough in the year that 

Counselors can distribute coats on those first few really chilly days.  In addi-

tion to in-school distributions, Counselors and Staff work together 

to determine needy families from Bowman to invite to the school on a week-

end to acquire coats in late October.   

     

 Breaking News!  I received an anonymous donation of $500.00 to put to-
ward our project!  This donation was made in Memory of Lisa Neuman, a 

fabulous, charismatic member who lost her battle with breast cancer a few 

years ago. That is nearly 80 coats already.....Let's Go Ladies!  It is going to be 

a very, very good year! 

      

Thank you, 

Diane Apprill 

www.fcwc.net 
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The “Cheers” of Forest Creek!

3020 Legacy Drive
Suite 130
Plano, Texas 75023
972-491-6732

3245 W. Main St.
Suite 201

Frisco, TX 75034
214-705-8500

“We are committed to giving our 
guests

the warm welcoming feeling that goes
with a great Mexican meal.”

salsatexmex.com

“We cater for all occasions.”
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Jennifer Daniel Milligan with husband Kelly; 

 Jack (16), Mary Kate (8) and Ginger (3) 

 

Dear Forest Creek Neighbors, 
 

Since 1985, three generations of the Daniel Family have called 
Forest Creek Estates “home”! 

 

My Mother, Diane Daniel, has sold homes in Forest Creek since 1983; I 
grew up here and have been selling real estate in Plano since 1993. In 

2003, I returned to Forest Creek to raise my own family.  
 

Year-to-date Jennifer’s listings are selling 38 days on average within 2% of 
asking price. Let Jennifer Daniel Milligan & The Daniel Team show you 
how our “Staged for Success” program can help you achieve your home’s 

maximum value in today’s changing market. 
 

“The Daniel Team” was named  
“Best Realtors in Dallas” by “D” Magazine 

2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 2009, 2010, 2011, 2012 
 

Jennifer Daniel Milligan, ABR, CRS, GRI, SRES 

Keller Williams Realty   3600 Preston Road #100 in Plano  

972-310-9911  
Please visit our website at www.forestcreekspecialist.com 

www.fcwc.net 
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                               Financial Advisor 
 

                                          John H. Towers 

 

            Experienced:   Forty-four years in the financial industry 

            Independent:  Works for his clients, not a brokerage firm. 

 

            Specializes in :  1. Retirement Distribution Planning 

                                      2.Tax Reduction Strategies 

                                      3. Investment alternatives to complement 

             and  diversify around traditional stock and bond portfolios 

                                      4. Social Security Maximization  

 

                                           John H. Towers 

                                     Personal Wealth Advisors 

 
                                           Securities Offered Through VSR Financial Services, Inc. 

                                                                  Member NASD & SIPC 

 

                                      Office: 972-377-8088 

                                      Cell:     972-523-3277 

www.fcwc.net 
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Miracle Repairs 
 

Home Improvements 
PAINT – TILE – WOOD – ELECTRIC – PLUMBING 

 

Dennis Wilmot 
(214) 663-4309 – dennis.wilmot@verizon.net 

 
Member of Forest Creek HOA 
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